
         

Addenda 1 – Request for Proposals  

 “Airport Industrial Park Utility Extensions - 2018” 

Addenda and Clarifications 

 
  

Original Publish Date : 12-22-17  

 

Body of Notice:  
 

***Addenda 1– [1-11-2018] the Request for Proposals for Airport Industrial Park Utility 

Extensions 2018 has been amended as follows:  

 

Addenda: 

 

1. Attachment C, Draft Progressive Design-Build Contract will not be provided prior to the 

Proposal Submittal Deadline. 

 

2.  Section 2.2, Project Budget and Funding - Project budget has been increased to 4.5 million. 

 

3. Appendix A - Forms for Affirmation of Compliance is attached to this addendum 

 

4. 5.3.7 Part 6-Hourly Fee Schedule: 

Proposers shall provide the Designer Hourly Fee Schedule on their own form. 

 

5. AutoCAD drawing files associated with Project Background Documents and video of existing 

wastewater headwork facility are available for review. Please contact Eric Klann to acquire these 

files. (541)447-2357 or email eklann@cityofprineville.com 

 

 

Clarification:  

 

 Margins will be 1” surrounding the entire page. 
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